Energy Storage - developments, issues and
considerations

Friday 16th June 2017
Venue - Walker Morris LLP, Kings Court, 12 King Street, Leeds, LS1 2HL
10:00am for a 10:30pm start

Content

APSE Energy and Walker Morris LLP are running a joint workshop focussing on energy storage and issues
for consideration by those looking to invest in this technology.

Battery storage is a high profile topic for many involved in the energy sector and it is something that local
authorities also need to be informed about. It is vital that APSE Energy members are fully informed about
the technology so they do not get carried away with the hype. It is just as important that they understand
issues the legal and procurement questions that can arise and how the technology may develop as well
as an investor’s perspective.

Speakers at this event will include legal experts from Walker Morris, a technology expert, an investor and
3 battery storage provider. Each will identify and explain relevant issues and answer questions. The battery
storage providers will explain their approach to using the technology, how they can support local
authorities and refer to projects they have undertaken.

Energy storage offers many benefits to local authorities and this is a further topic which those with
energy and asset responsibilities within councils need to be up to date with.

APSE Energy members Free attendance
Non-APSE Energy members £99 + VAT
Non-APSE members £199 + VAT
Attendance

This is a free event for officers and councillors of APSE Energy member local authorities.

To book please call 0161 772 1810 or email aholcroft@apse.org.uk
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